
ROBO CALL  

04.20.2021 

 

Good Evening this is Andrea Crete, Health Agent for the Ludlow 

Board of Health giving you a weekly update on Covid 19 in the 

community.  From April 11th to April 20th we had a total of 69 

cases of Covid 19.  

 

We encourage everyone, if you are experiencing any COVID 

Type symptoms including symptoms similar to seasonal 

allergies, do not attend a sporting practice or school before 

being tested to avoid exposure to others.  Also, if your child was 

exposed, we encourage you NOT to send your child to school 

until you have spoken to the school nurse.  With this week 

being school vacation, we ask that people be mindful of social 

gatherings.  

 

As of April 13th, 25% of Ludlow Residents are now fully 

vaccinated.  

 

We are currently in Phase 4 step 1 of the re-opening MA plan. 

All businesses must follow the guidance from the State 

pertaining to their establishment.  Compliance with Covid 19 

workplace standards for each business is the responsibility of 

the business owner to ensure that they are meeting all the 

requirements of the standards and Orders put in place by State 

authorities.  For specific information regarding the reopening 

phase and the requirements of your business please visit:  

https://www.mass.gov/info-details/reopening-massachusetts 



 

The Governor has announced that beginning Monday, April 

19th, anyone age 16 and older who lives, works, or studies in 

Massachusetts will be eligible for a vaccine.  

 

You can schedule your vaccine by preregistering at 

vaccinesignup.mass.gov   

 

Together we can beat this by everyone doing their part to stay 

safe and following the guidelines in place.  Any questions please 

contact the Board of Health regarding more information about 

the vaccine or other questions at (413)583-5600 ext 1272. 

 

Thank you and have a good night. 


